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1/261 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Saw, 
hammer, 
whistles and 
one cricket 

Curtain rises is a 
long pause. 
Hammer then 
the saw again 

 

1/262 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

whistles Whistling to 
each other. (stu 
and chet) 

 

1/263 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

none  

1/264 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

One person 
clapping 

 

 

1/265 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

none  

1/266 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

All from before 
accentuating long 
pauses in the 
blinking 

Rain faintly  

1/267 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Rain stop  
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1/268 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

none  

 

1/269 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Whistles, 
horses 
running 
faintly 

Whistling to 
each other. 
(man 1 and 
man2) 

 

1/270 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Indians 
screamind 
joins, Gunfire.  

The noises are 
really loud and 
theres no rifles 
or gun on stage 

1/271 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Rifles firing Chet props stu 
against the wall 
upstage 

 

1/272 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse, 
water 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

water Water will be 
thrown 

1/273 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Car horn  

1/274 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Car horn  
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1/275 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Car horn Men talking in 
the 
background 

1/276 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Car horn, 
whistles, rain 

Rain? 

1/277 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Lights come up 
(building up 
slowly) brighter 
till the brightest 

Car horn Lights to the 
max. 

1/278 

 

 

Stu and Chet: black 
pants, black shirts, 
black vest, black hats 

Man 1 and Man 2: 
black suits 

Bare 
stare, all 
black 

Saw 
horse 

Blicking yellow, 
caution lights 
each side of the 
saw horse 

Horses, 
Indians joins, 
birds noises. 

The sound 
builds to its full 
loudness; the 
lights come up 
all the way as 
CHET 
continues. 


